
Computer Access Notice: 

Beginning January 18, 2016, all computers (excluding Macs) connecting to the Morehouse School of 

Medicine network will display the following Computer Access Policy notice when attempting to log in: 

“You are accessing the Morehouse School of Medicine network. This network contains information of a 

sensitive and confidential nature. As such, the network and all associated systems are monitored. As a 

consumer of MSM’s network resources, you have the responsibility to maintain the security and privacy 

of MSM information assets. This includes, but is not limited to, electronic healthcare patient information 

(ePHI), as well as student information. It may be a violation of federal law, to include HIPAA and FERPA, 

and MSM policy to mishandle sensitive and confidential information.” 

Users will be required to agree and acknowledge this policy by selecting the “ok” button in order to log 

onto to the MSM network. This notice will appear to raise awareness with respect to the importance of 

MSM information security and privacy.  

If you have any questions or comments about this policy, please contact the Helpdesk at ext. 1111.  

 


